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My name is Samantha Etheridge, I strongly object to policies W3 and W4 (Brooklands Farm) of the draft Local Plan 
to 2040 for the following reasons: 
 
• increase of traffic, road noise and pollution in the Whitstable and Chestfield area. 
• Considered use of Lismore Road as access to development would mean my parent’s road would have a lot more 
footfall and traffic. 
• increase flood risk 
• lack of infrastructure for sewage which is already an issue in the Whitstable area. I grew up in whitstable, we had a 
beach hut and would always be in the sea during the summer holidays. I would hope to give my daughter a similar 
childhood experience and not have to worry about her getting ill from untreated sewage releases. 
• Strain on local facilities gp, dentists and hospitals. 
• hugely detrimental to the wildlife in the area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Samantha Etheridge 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




